
 

 

Town of Clayton 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice of Public Hearing on Special Assessments for Public Improvements in 

Town of Clayton, Wisconsin 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Clayton Town Board will hold a public hearing on 

August 3, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 66.0703 to levy special assessments upon 

property within the following described assessment district for benefits conferred upon the 

property by the improvement of sanitary sewer, water main and street construction. 

ASSESSMENT DISTRICT: All properties along Eagle Heights Drive.  

A report showing preliminary plans and specifications, estimated cost of improvements and 

proposed assessments is on file in the Town Clerk's office and may be inspected there during any 

business day between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. You are further notified that the Town 

Board of the Town of Clayton, Larsen, Wisconsin will hear all interested persons, or their agents 

or attorneys, concerning matters contained in Resolution 2022-016 authorizing the assessments 

and in the above described report at 6:00 p.m. on the 3rd day of August, 2022 in the Town of 

Clayton Town Hall located at 8348 County Road T, Larsen, Wisconsin. All objections will be 

considered at this hearing and thereafter the amount of the assessments will be finally determined.  

The Town Board may act on Resolution 2022-016 at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Town 

Board to be held at the Town of Clayton Town Hall on August 3, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  

Please direct any questions or comments regarding the August 3, 2022 public hearing to the Town 

Clerk for the Town of Clayton.   

Dated this 30th day of June, 2022. 

Publish on Friday, July 1, 2022 

Post on Friday, July 1, 2022 

TOWN OF CLAYTON 

Tori Straw, Town Administrator 


